
North West Parks and Tourism Board: PSA organising 

and recruitment update 

The PSA is actively organising and recruiting members at the North West Parks and Tourism Board. 

Recently, a productive meeting was held with the acting CEO, where it was agreed that the PSA would 

draft a recognition agreement to submit for consideration by the CEO and the Board. This agreement is 

an important step in formalising the PSA’s representation of employees at the Board. Additionally, it was 

agreed that an interim agreement should be established as a temporary working tool to address 

immediate concerns and ensure that operations can continue smoothly until the main agreement is 

finalised and signed. 

 

Following the meeting, the PSA submitted the interim agreement to the acting CEO for signature. The 

PSA was, however, informed that the acting CEO had since resigned from the role, which delayed the 

signing process. Despite this, the PSA remains committed to ensuring that the interim agreement is 

signed as soon as possible to protect the interests of members. 

 

In the meeting, the PSA also requested information regarding the status of union membership at the 

North West Parks and Tourism Board. The PSA was informed that there are currently three unions 

operating in the entity, with the PSA being the second-largest Union in terms of membership. 

 

The PSA is dedicated to ensuring fair representation and will continue to engage with the Board to ensure 

that the rights and interests of members are prioritised. 

 

For more information or if you would like to get involved, please contact the PSA Provincial Office in North 

West. 

  

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Patience on 082 880 8943 and Nozi on 082 880 8992. 
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